Caddo Sheriff's Office to accept bids on
abandoned horses

Wednesday, August 11, 2010
The Caddo Sheriff's Office will accept bids from 8 a.m. to noon August 12 on two horses released to CSO by their

owner.
The horses are a 6-year-old red roan mare and her 3-month-old gray filly. The horses will be sold together.

Bids will be accepted at the sheriff's substation at 4910 North Market Street. For more information, contact Sgt.
Doyle Smith at 681-1120.




